December 11. 2014

Owl Harwood

Of Lombard

620 E. St. Charles
Lombard, IL 60148

Dear Manager,

1 want to acknowledge the fine support that the DuPage Woodworkers’ Club receives from Owl
Hardwood. In particular, the club is grateful for the very generous donation of a large number of
pieces of wood for use in our toy program.

As you may know, the major service project for the club is making and distributing wooden toys for
disadvantaged children in Northeastern Illinois. Last year was a banner year for us as we donated
2456 toys to several organizations. To accomplish this we ask each club member to make toys and we
supplement those contributions with workshop sessions during the year.

Our most liked toys for the younger children are animal-figure crayon holders. To make those
rhinoceros, pig, and other animal holders complete we like to fill the holes with crayons and supply a
coloring book with each animal toy and many types of cars and trucks. Your donation will go a long
way in enabling us to do that. For this we are grateful and we thank you and the staff at Owl
Hardwood for their ongoing support.

Thanks to Owl Hardwood.
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Al Reiman Toy - Chairman



